
 
 
 
 
The Canadian Corrugated & Containerboard Association elected a new slate of Officers at the 
AGM held on May 11, 2021.  On behalf of the Board, I am pleased to announce that Mike 
McGugan, Business Unit General Manager for WestRock is the new Chairman of the Board of 
Directors.  Dan Faber, President of Moore Packaging Corporation will be the new 
Secretary/Treasurer.  Robert Lanthier, Vice-President of Containerboard Sales for Cascades 
Containerboard Packaging is the 1st Vice Chair and Eric Paradis, Vice-President of Corrugated 
Sales at Cascades Containerboard Packaging is the 2nd Chair. 
 
Each Officer will serve a two-year term and in conjunction with Past Chairman John Pepper, 
Director of Sales – Mills, Atlantic Packaging will form the Executive Committee of the CCCA. 
 
Also at the meeting it was determined that Serge Desgagnes, Vice-President, Sales, Kruger 
Packaging will be the representative for the CCCA at the World Containerboard Organization 
and the International Corrugated Case Association. 
 
Our thanks to each of these key members for supporting our industry in Canada in this way. 
 
Allen Kirkpatrick 
Executive Director, CCCA 
allenk@cccabox.org 
 
 
 
 
 


